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17th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Students, Families and Staff 
 
 

Tickets for ‘Annie’ 
 
I am delighted to announce the inaugural production at our academy, the timeless classic, ‘Annie.’ 
 
Our production is set to take place on Wednesday 7th, Thursday 8th and Friday 9th February 2024. 
 
To secure a seat for this exciting event, tickets can be conveniently booked by following the link here.  
 
Tickets are priced at £5 for children and £8 for adults, with a small booking fee. Refreshments will be available to 
purchase during the event. 
 
If the cost of the ticket presents a challenge, please contact the academy office. Our team will work with you to 
arrange subsidised tickets at a price that suits your budget. 
 
This production is an exciting milestone for our academy and we eagerly anticipate the presence of many 
members of our community. 
 
I look forward to sharing this memorable experience with you! 
 
Best wishes 

 

 
Mr G Coles       

Principal 
 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/thewellsacademy/annie/e-xgabab

